COMMUNICATION - C3

ITEM 3

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
April 7, 2021

-----Original Message-----

From: CAROLEE VANDYK | -
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 3:41 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.20.041

Hello,

Regarding the application of our neighbour at 60 Davidson Drive to create two lots where there is currently only one,
we are not in favour of this occurring as it is not in keeping with the nature of this residential street. There have been
many homes along Davidson Drive and Waymar Heights that have been knocked down and rebuilt or renovated and
no one has tried to increase the density. As well, this property has a steep hill and we do not feel it is appropriate or
aesthetically acceptable to put a home on this steep hill. We realize that the current owner is trying to profit from her
purchase but we object to this proposal.

Please notify us of the decision of Council in respect to this application.
Anya and Carole van Dyk

Davidson Drive
Woodbridge, ON

Sent from my iPad





